
To Whom it may concern: 

My single-family residence is at 325 Fieldcrest Drive, in the Randview subdivision, 

in Mayfield, Ky. I am requesting an intervention regarding the proposed rate 

increase for services. The table is incorrect, as I have paid $15 per month, not 

$25. This makes for an even less justifiable percentage increase than the 285% 

proposed. 

I will wait for a reply for a reasonable rate proposal. If none can be reached, I, 

and my neighbors will all be more than happy to investigate other sewage 

arrangements that make more economic sense than a $972 annual increase. 

Best Regards, 

Quint Chapman 

325 Fieldcrest Drive 

Mayfield, Ky., 42066 

DEC 03 2020




